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Last week’s whole school attendance: 94.0%

Un week-end
bun să aveți!

Romanian 

Have a good weekend!

W.B. 8.1.2024DATES FOR DIARIES
Monday 8th January
Tuesday 9th January

Wednesday 10th January
Thursday 11th January

Staff INSET Day
Children return
Reception 2024 Parent Tour (appt. only, 9:30am)
Nursery Parent Tour (9:30am) 

Please remember to subscribe to our online calendar so that you receive
automatic updates into your own calendar.
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21.12.2023

Dear families,

As we approach the end of term, I would like to say a huge thank you to our wonderful Winns

community for all your support over the Autumn term. It’s been a long and busy term and we

are definitely ready for the Christmas break. On behalf of everyone at The Winns, we would like

to

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD

to say how much we appreciate your support – so often I reflect on
how lucky we are to be part of a great community school who support
each other and are always willing to help out and reach out in so
many different ways.

Our children have been amazing. They have worked hard, settled
really well into new classes and make us smile every day. We saw how
happy, confident and how full of the joys of life they all are when they
sang their hearts out at our recent concerts. Who couldn’t enjoy
working at The Winns when we are surrounded everyday by so many
wonderful children. (continues on page 2)
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Belonging – It was fabulous to see the kindness

from all of our families to help put our class

parties together this week. The children had a

fantastic time dancing and playing games

together - and they certainly didn’t go hungry!

OUR VISION IN ACTION
Growing – As we reach the end of the

calendar year, we look back and reflect on

the many ways in which the children have

grown this year, not only academically, but

socially and personally. 

A HUGE THANK YOU TO 
FRIENDS OF THE WINNS!

We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who has
been involved with Friends of The Winns’ fundraising efforts this
term. Whether you volunteered some of your time or simply came
along to support the event, we are hugely thankful. Over the Festive
period, FOTW have raised around £5400 for the school, which
includes the Winter Fair, the Raffle, Christmas cards and the Movie
Night. We are very lucky to have such a dedicated group of parents
who are committed to getting the best for our children. Thank you!

A special shout out to Friends of the Winns. What an amazing team you are – your tireless

dedication to our school is incredible. Our Winter fair was a huge success. Everyone had a great day

AND we raised some much needed funds for our school. Well done everyone – a great achievement.

Over the Christmas holidays we will be installing a new kitchen in one of our learning spaces.

Friends of the Winns have contributed to this and we are looking forward to having a space for our

children to learn some cooking skills!

Over the Christmas holidays, please do encourage your child to continue reading and do monitor

how much time they are spending on devices. We are becoming increasingly concerned by the

number of hours some children are spending playing games on an X-Box, a PlayStation or on a

phone. Saying no to our children can be difficult. However, it is important that you put in place

strict rules about screen time and find other ways to engage them – all our children still love

playing family board games, spending time outside, building Lego together or just spending time

together as a family.

I hope you all have a lovely Christmas break and are able to enjoy some quality family time

together. Have a great Christmas everyone!

Warmest wishes,

Fiona and all the staff team at The Winns
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Exploring - Our children have explored

learning opportunities outside of the

classroom throughout this term. Trips to Lloyd

Park, Museum of Docklands and The British

Museum, among many has made links to the

learning that has taken place back in class.

OUR VISION IN ACTION
Achieving – As we look back across the

Autumn term, we recognise the huge

amount of learning that has happened,

how much the children have achieved and

the effort that has been put in by the

children and staff in school.
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We celebrated the end

of the Autumn term

this week with class

parties across the

school. Children were

able to dress up in

their party clothes and

spend time having fun

together, playing party

games, dancing and

eating the wonderful

selection of food that

was brought in by our

families. Thank you as

always for your

generous support!

CHRISTMAS
PARTIES

Thank you to the parents

who staged our first

Movie Night in school for

Y3 & 4. The children had

a wonderful time and

we raised around £100

for  Friends of The

Winns. Thank you for

your support!

FOTW WINTER
MOVIE NIGHT Our Reception and Nursery children

received an early Christmas treat when

they were visited by Pip the Elf for a fun-

filled, interactive show!

THE LITTLEST CHRISTMAS
ELF PRODUCTION
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